
 
 
 
 
 

November 5, 2007 
 
 
TO:  Board of Education 
  
FROM:  Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources  
 
THROUGH: Dave Jones, Assistant Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of Tentative Non-tenured Teacher Contracts, 2007-08 - Item 10 a (4) 
 
It is recommended that contracts for the following non-tenured teachers be approved for the 
2007-08 school year. The following assignments are tentative: 
 
 
Location Employee Tentative Assignment Certification 

 
Kenai Middle School Holly Boyle Temporary Generalist 8-12 Speech 

8-12 Theatre Arts 
K-12 Physical Education 

    
Paul Banks Elementary Julie Shaw Grade 1 Teacher K-8 Elementary 

    
 
 


